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For once, this show might actually be a bit different for a
change, as next week’s regular NXT will be taped in advance
due to the 4th of July. As a result, NXT might switch things
up somewhat, for the sake of not having to tape too many
matches before the show. That could be a nice way to go so
let’s get to it.

Opening sequence.

Blair Davenport vs. Kelani Jordan

Jordan takes her down with an armbar to start before a sunset
flip gets two. An armdrag out of the corner into a rollup gets
two more but Davenport hits her in the face to take over. The
cravate has Jordan in more trouble but she fights up with some
shots to the face. A springboard spinning crossbody gets two
on Davenport but a backbreaker into the Falcon Arrow finishes
Jordan at 5:25.

Rating: C. Jordan got a chance to shine here and that is nice
to see as she is still brand new. Let her do her thing for a
bit, assuming she already knows what that thing is. That being
said, Davenport seems to be a candidate for next big bad in
NXT and if that is the case, she is not about to be losing to
a newcomer like Jordan, especially on LVL Up.

Myles Borne wants a challenge in Joe Coffey.

Joe Coffey vs. Myles Borne
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Coffey grabs a cravate to start but Borne is right back up
with a dropkick. An armbar puts Borne down and Coffey cranks
on the arm a bit more. Coffey’s headlock doesn’t last long as
Borne is back up with a dropkick. Borne gets his own armbar
and Coffey is sent to the apron, where a Stunner can connect
to stagger Borne again. A powerslam gets Borne out of trouble
but Coffey knocks him into the corner, setting up All The Best
For The Bells and the pin on Borne at 5:40.

Rating: C+. Coffey as the name of the week around here is a
weird way to go as he has had enough success to not belong on
this show. That make it all the more interesting and Borne
even got in some offense here. Decent enough match, even if it
was there for the sake of having Coffey around.

Overall Rating: C+. As nice as the thirty minute version of
the show may be, the twenty minute version actually suits it
even better. It’s more or less the Main Event of NXT and I got
a little something out of it, just by having some not quite
squash matches. This was a nice change of pace and we’ll
probably get the same next week, so well done for a bit.

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND

Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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